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1 1. Adoption of the Provisional 
Agenda and Election of  Co-
Chairperson  

Provisional Agenda and Election of  
Co-Chairperson 

Secretariat 
 

2 2. Global developments related to 
aviation safety  

 

Global developments related to 
aviation safety (Revised GASP) 

Secretariat 

3 3 Regional Performance Framework 
for Safety 

Outcome and follow-up to the 
RASG-MID/2 meeting 

Secretariat 
 

4 3 Regional Performance Framework 
for Safety 

Outcome and follow-up to the 
DGCA-MID/2 meeting related to 
Safety 

Secretariat 
 

5 3 Regional Performance Framework 
for Safety 

RASG-MID Steering Committee 
Activities  

RSC Co-Chair 
 

6 3 Regional Performance Framework 
for Safety  

Review of the Draft of the Second 
Annual Safety Report 

ASRT 
Rapporteur  

7 3 Regional Performance Framework 
for Safety 

MID-RAST Activities MID-RAST 
Rapporteur 

8 3 Regional Performance Framework 
for Safety 

Update on Development and 
Implementation  of SEIs & DIPs 
related to RGS 

RGS 
Coordinator 

 

9 3 Regional Performance Framework 
for Safety 

Update on Development and 
Implementation  of SEIs & DIPs 
related to IFD 

IFD 
Coordinator 

 

10 3 Regional Performance Framework 
for Safety 

Update on Development and 
Implementation  of SEIs & DIPs 
related to LOC-I 

LOC-I 
Coordinator 
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11 3 Regional Performance Framework 
for Safety 

Update on Development and 
Implementation  of SEIs & DIPs 
related to CFIT 

CFIT 
Coordinator 

 

12 3 Regional Performance Framework 
for Safety 

MID-SST Activities and Update on 
Development and Implementation  
of related SEIs & DIPs 

MID-SST 
Rapporteur 

 

13 3 Regional Performance Framework 
for Safety 

Outcome of the First MID Region 
Safety Summit-2013 

IATA 

14 3 Regional Performance Framework 
for Safety 

The MID Region Safety Strategy Secretariat 
 

15 3 Regional Performance Framework 
for Safety 

The Second MID Region Safety 
Summit-2014 

IATA 

16 3 Regional Performance Framework 
for Safety 

Outcome of the Workshop on 
Safety Management  

IATA 

17 3 Regional Performance Framework 
for Safety 

IOSA-ISAGO Workshop IATA 

18 3 Regional Performance Framework 
for Safety 

Call-sign confusion survey  IATA 

19 3 Regional Performance Framework 
for Safety 

NGAP Secretariat 
 

20 3 Regional Performance Framework 
for Safety 

Runway Safety  IATA 

21 3 Regional Performance Framework 
for Safety 

RASG-MID Work Programme for 
2014 

RSC Co-Chair 
 

22 3 Regional Performance Framework 
for Safety 

Study on the establishment of 
RSOO(s) 

Secretariat 
 

23 3 Regional Performance Framework 
for Safety 

Aerodrome Safety Activities Secretariat 
 

24 3 Regional Performance Framework 
for Safety 

Laser Attacks on Aircraft  IATA 

25 4. Coordination between RASG-MID 
and MIDANPIRG 

 

Coordination between RASG-MID 
and MIDANPIRG 

Secretariat 
 

26 5. Future Work Programme 
 

Future Work Programme 
 

Secretariat 

27 6. Any other business 
 

RASG-MID Members, Alternates 
and Advisers 

Secretariat 
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